
Prayer Request:

Dear Family and Friends,
   Thank you so much for your prayers and for walking alongside us in this journey! We’ve been
deeply encouraged by the fellowship we’ve experienced with believers who share our heart for
planting churches in San Francisco.
   This past month, the Lord allowed us to visit several churches across Florida, Kentucky, and
Missouri to share the burden He’s placed on our hearts. We started the month in Kentucky at Faith
Baptist Church for a camp meeting—special thanks to Pastor Tom for fitting us into the schedule!
From there, we headed to First Baptist Church of Lawtey in Florida and had the joy of being with
them on their VBS Sunday. It brought back sweet memories of our time directing VBS at Ko’olau
Baptist Church. Please keep Pastor Mulkey in prayer as he continues to face health challenges—his
church has an incredible spirit.
   After Florida, we made the long drive to Kansas City for the Midwest Summit youth conference. It
was an unforgettable time of encouragement and refreshment. We heard solid preaching, enjoyed
meaningful fellowship, transformed into the Hulk (yes, really!), and ended our days with firepit
conversations and s’mores. It was a true gift of rest and spiritual renewal.
   We’re praising the Lord for two more churches joining our support team this month—what an
answer to prayer!
   As we continue booking meetings and preparing for the road ahead, we ask that you keep our
travels in prayer. Now more than ever, we are excited to see what God will do in our lives and in
the lives of those we meet along the way. Thank you again for your faithful prayers and support as
we look ahead to the work in San Francisco!

“Thou therefore, my son, be strong in the grace that is in Christ Jesus.” – 2 Timothy 2:1
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